
Safe School Helpline 
 
A safe and nurturing learning environment is vital to every student’s success. In addition 
to our Tiger Proud and Bully Free expectations and guidelines, we also offer the Safe 
School Helpline™ to our staff and families as an additional resource. The Helpline is 
designed to assist in reporting any wrongdoing that impacts our schools, our students, or 
our staff—anonymously, so as to protect your privacy. For example, you can report acts 
or threats of violence, theft, drug or alcohol use, depression or threats of suicide, 
weapons or sexual harassment.    
 
To access the Safe School Helpline, call 1-800-4-1-VOICE ext. 359 or (-1-800-418-
6423) to leave your information. Messages will not be traced. The Safe School Helpline 
team will transcribe and fax the message to school officials so appropriate action can be 
taken. To help make this resource known, letters will be mailed home to all middle and 
high school families and banners will be placed in the schools. 

 


